
 



 
 

LIVE THE LITURGY - Inspiration For The Week 

What do you really hope and hunger for? We are most familiar with our physical hun-

gers and cravings as they are quite obvious. What we don’t always realize is that we 

also have emotional and spiritual hungers. Many are starving for acceptance and love. 

Many others hunger for a sense of purpose, more 

focused direction, and deeper connection and 

meaning. Our hungers can easily get confused. We 

think we are in need of one thing but are actually 

being driven by another. We need to recognize and 

pursue our spiritual hungers. If we do not do so, we 

will attempt to fill these needs with lesser, and not 

always healthier, things. God, ultimately through   

the Eucharist, is the only One who can quench our more profound thirsts.                      

Have we discovered this yet? ©LPi 
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Something to think about 
As a member of our parish, please con-

sider St. Sebastian Parish a beneficiary 

when you make out your will.  

Also, consider St. Sebastian Memorials 

either in memory  

of the living or the deceased. 

 

Welcome to St. Sebastian Parish ~ 3126 95th Street, Sturtevant, WI 53177 

  

 

 
 

Keep In Your Prayers                    
Virginia Jacobs, Pat Celeste, Cindy Mer-

tins, Ann Marie W., Jackie Roberts, 

Sue and Chuck Johnson  

Readings for the week of August 2, 2020 
Sunday: s 55:1-3/Ps 145:8-9, 15-16, 17-18 [cf. 16]/Rom 8:35, 

37-39/Mt 14:13-21 

Monday: Jer 28:1-17/Ps 119:29, 43, 79, 80, 95, 102 [68b]/Mt 

14:22-36 

Tuesday: Jer 30:1-2, 12-15, 18-22/Ps 102:16-18, 19-21, 29 

and 22-23 [17]/Mt 14:22-36 or Mt 15:1-2, 10-14 

Wednesday: Jer 31:1-7/Jer 31:10, 11-12ab, 13 [cf. 10d]/Mt 15:21-28 

Thursday: Dn 7:9-10, 13-14/Ps 97:1-2, 5-6, 9 [1a, 9a]/2 Pt 1:16-19/Mt 17:1-9 

Friday: Na 2:1, 3; 3:1-3, 6-7/Dt 32:35cd-36ab, 39abcd, 41 [39c]/Mt 16:24-28 

Saturday: Hb 1:12—2:4/Ps 9:8-9, 10-11, 12-13 [11b]/Mt 17:14-20 

Next Sunday: 1 Kgs 19:9a, 11-13a/Ps 85:9, 10, 11-12, 13-14 [8]/Rom 9:1-5/Mt 

14:22-33 

Gospel: 
Taking the five loaves and the two fish, 

and looking up to heaven, 

he said the blessing, broke the loaves, 

and gave them to the disciples, 

who in turn gave them to the crowds. 

They all ate and were satisfied. (Mt 

14:19-20a) 

HELPING HANDS CATHOLIC FOOD PANTRY 
Anyone who is in need of food and is a member of either St 

Lucy’s or St Sebastian’s parish or has been recommended by 

someone from either parish should call Kathleen at 262-939-

6485 no later than the Monday prior to the first Wednesday 

of the month distribution.  For August please call by Monday, 

August 3.  The distribution will be on Wednesday, These are the regular items we are 

in need of.  Canned fruit, fruit juices, jams and jellies, canned stew, canned chili, pork 

and beans, baked beans (28 oz.), soups, spaghetti & spaghetti sauce, cereal, instant 

oatmeal variety box, pancake mixes, pancake syrup, cake frosting, pudding and Jell-O 

mixes, dish soap, bar soap, toilet paper and Kleenex. Thank you for your support.   

 

Psalm: The hand of the Lord feeds us; 

he answers all our needs. (Ps 145) 

 

 

The  

Parish Office  

is Closed  

Until September 6th 

or Until 

Further Notice   



 

Our Parishes are open for  

Daily and Weekend Masses. 
 

MASS SCHEDULE 
~St. Sebastian: Saturday,4:30pm & Sunday,9:15am 

Thursday Morning, 8am (no adoration) 

~St. Sharbel Mission: Sunday, 4pm 

~St. Lucy: Saturday,4pm & Sunday,  

8am and 10:30am 
 

Tuesday through Friday morning Mass at 8:15 am  
 (Adoration for 30 minutes after Mass Thursday ) 

 Confessions for both parishes will be held Fridays after the 8:15am Mass until 10:30am at St. Lucy’s  

                                                                                                                                  
             PARISH OFFICE:   Phone ~ 262-886-4398    Closed Until August 2nd, 2020 

Email:   Fr. Javier - javier.guativa@gmail.com       Deacon Eric -  deaconerics@gmail.com 

Rectory email: stseb@archmil.org  Website: www.stsebracine.org 

   Mass Online via Our Parish Facebook Pages 

 ~ St. Sebastian & St. Lucy will live stream    

the 10:30am Sunday Mass 

It is great to have people in the pews again!  

Obligation to attend Mass has been dispensed 

through September 6th.  

We will keep following the  directives from the 

Archdiocese and do the  

best we can to bring everyone back to  

Mass safely-one step at a time!   

 August 2, 2020 ~Eighteenth Sunday In Ordinary Time   

  

Many Thanks to All 
"All goes, and all remains, but our task is to go ..."  

These are the words of poet Antonio Machado.         

They are so applicable to the life of a priest:               

“our task is to go" from one place to another, trying to 

show through our actions that God is Love. 

It is clear that in this earthly life "everything has a      

beginning and an end," that our lives are made of    

endings and beginnings, many throughout our lives.  

And we cannot avoid them.                                           

The weekend of August 1 & 2, 2020 will be one of 

those endings in my life. An ending because after four years of being with you,                                                                     

I will leave this parish community and that will be my first goodbye as a parish pastor.   

It is true that goodbyes have always been considered somewhat sad, perhaps because we look from the                   

perspective of what we have lost rather than from what we have gained: a friend who leaves, but who does so as a 

friend who stays with us. In my case, a parish community that I will leave but that I will always hold in my heart.              

I cannot name all the things I've lived and experienced over the last four years I was with you because                     

there simply is not enough space in the parish bulletin to do so.  

I will, however, like to name what I consider the most significant of them all:                                                                      

at Saint Lucy & Saint Sebastian parishes I learned to be a pastor,                              

and for this, I would like to thank you.  

Thank you, because the Lord put you on my 

path; for your contributions as individuals,  

as committed and responsible lay leaders.  

Thanks to all for the love, support, patience 

and hospitality you have shown me.   

You will always be in my heart and prayers.  
Don’t forget to pray for me!   

   P. Javier Guativa 



 

 

St. Sebastian Information and Parish Staff 
E-Mail Address: stseb@archmil.org  

Web Site: www.stsebracine.org  

Parish Office: Ph:262-886-4398  

Office Hours: Mon.- Fri. 8:30am - 12:30pm    

Rev. Fr. Javier Guativa, email: javier.guativa@gmail.com 

Deacon Eric Sewell, email: deaconerics@gmail.com       

Pat McLeod, Business Mgr email: mcleodp@archmil.org  

Michelle Heeren, Pastoral Associate, DRE  

554-1801, x208 email: heerenm@archmil.org  

Eric Antrim, Director of Youth Ministry and Adult Forma-

tion email: antrime@archmil.org, 554-1801, x205  

Bookkeeper: Ann Wehnert  

Parish Secretary: Linda Masters 

Maintenance Supervisor: Steve Bruss 

Music Ministry: Ann Wehnert 

Our Pastoral Council 
Fr. Javier Guativa-Pastor  

Earl Wirtz-Chair 

Andrew Havron-Vice Chair 

Jackie Oettinger-Secretary 

Trustees-Cindy Comello & 

Cathy Jacyna  

Kateri Roushia, Kay Buske, Valerie Earl,  

Kathy Wojtak and Sarah Aguila  

SACRAMENTS 
~Baptisms~ Contact the Parish Office to have your child 

baptized. You should be a registered, practicing member of 

the Parish. 

~Weddings~ Should be arranged at least 6 months before 

the wedding date and couples should be registered and 

practicing members of the Parish.  

~Anointing of the Sick~ Contact the Rectory  

Becoming A Member Of St. Sebastian Parish   
If you would like to become a member of  

St. Sebastian Parish, there are registration cards  

in the church pews & entrances. Registration cards  

may be mailed, dropped in the collection basket,  

slipped under the Parish Office door on  

the weekends, or brought to the Parish Office  

during the week, 8:30am to 12:30pm.  

Current & Upcoming Events     

     Mondays: Rosary at 7pm-cancelled 

     Thursdays: Adoration–cancelled 

ALL EVENTS CANCELLED THROUGH  

September 6th 
Information on upcoming events will be in future bulletins.  

Parish Support 
Weekend of July 19, 2020  

                 Actual                  Budget               Difference 
Adult Envelopes   $1,904.75               $3,077.00         -$1,172.25 
 

              Offertory (Loose Change)……………………………………..$75.00 

Food Pantry/Human Concerns…………………………….$210.00 

Emergency Fund…………………………………………………….$5.00 

Long Term Debt…………….………………………………………$25.00  
7/1/20 thru 7/19/20 

                Actual                 Budget                  Difference     
Adult Envelopes   $7,272.25           $9,231.00               -$1,958.75 

    (Total does not include We Share contributions from July)  

Confirmation and High School  

Religious Ed. Sign-up 
Dear Parents, It is time to sign up for 

9th, 10th, and 11th grade Religious Ed. 

classes. This year presents many chal-

lenges for all of us especially with the 

ever changing information with this 

pandemic. There are many uncertain-

ties and details to figure out but I am working on coming 

up with ways to keep all those that join the R.E. classes 

this year safe. Please use the links below to register so I 

will know who will be joining us. This year’s classes - 

whether in person, online or a hybrid of both - will be start-

ing October 4th. Registrations can be found online for  

9th & 10th Grade Classes at  

www.stlucychurch.org/high-school-religious-education-program/ 

Confirmation Classes at  
www.stlucychurch.org/high-school-confirmation/ 

“We are called to grow our faith in our Lord Jesus Christ.”  

Please feel free to email or call me with any questions.  

                Eric Antrim (Parish Staff info on next page) 

Father Javier’s contact Info 

in the Dominican Republic 
 

Fr. Javier Guativa 

Parroquia Sagrada Familia 

Apartado Postal 53 

Sabana Yegua, AZUA  

Dominican Republic.  
 

email: javier.guativa@gmail.com  
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